
Senior Infants Summer Newsletter – Danielle’s Class 

What a year we had! We had lots of fun playing, exploring, and learning together. Some of our favourite 
memories were Dress Up Day, visiting the playground, Pyjama Day, Lá Glas, Autism Acceptance Month, our trip 
to Newgrange Farm, Sports Day and Art Day. Enjoy our photo highlights! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

  

  

 



  

  

  

 



Iris and Lucy loved meeting Danielle and seeing all their friends. 

Sally loved eating apples and honey on Rosh Hashanah. 

Lucia loved colouring. 

Aaron loved all the work that we did. 

Holly loved our Maths lessons. 

Frankie loves going to the Albert College Park. 

Zoe, James M. and Millie loved our trip to Newgrange Farm. 

Millie loved learning our cursive letters. 

Lucy loved winning the 6th Class Make ‘n’ Bake raffle. 

“We loved Art Day!” – Aedan, Anna, James C., Jason W., Leo, Jayson K. and Rio. 

Dáithí loved all the fun we had. 

“We loved everything!” – Eve, Louis Mc and Sadie. 

 

 

 

 


